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Sir Isaac Brock

“Giving Thanks” Lunch!!
Our school “"Giving Thanks” lunch will be held on
Thursday, October 5, 2017.

Orders due Friday, September 29, 2017
Only $2 for your child’s hot lunch.

All classes will participate and eat together in the gym.
Please return this form with your $2 (per child) to help offset the cost;
if you wish to donate more, that is always appreciated as well.
Please indicate your child’s choice:

Halal Turkey Vegetarian

Student Name Teacher Name




